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COVID-19 UPDATE: WELLAND TRANSIT CONTINUES SANITIZATION PROTOCOLS   

Welland, ON - Since the onset of the COVID-19 pandemic, Welland Transit has made every effort to 
keep customers and staff safe from virus transmission. In addition to an extensive daily cleaning 
schedule, staff have been diligently wiping down all the high touch/contact surfaces with public health-
approved sanitizing products. Further to these efforts, the second application of Aegis, an anti-microbial 
coating, was applied to the entire fleet this week.  

The Aegis anti-microbial product is misted onto all surfaces and then wiped off. The material will coat 
every surface for an entire year, regardless of other cleaning measures undertaken.  The anti-microbial 
agent protects everyone by not allowing any surface area to host a virus.  This solution is applied by a 
trained team that works with all the Transit agencies throughout Ontario to ensure buses, trains, and 
streetcars are sanitized.  

To ensure any possible future waves or variants are dealt with quickly, this second application will 
ensure the viruses are eliminated effectively for the community’s continued safety. 

For more information on City of Welland COVID-19 recovery, visit welland.ca. 
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Contact: 
Dave Stuart  
Manager, Welland Transit 
905-735-1700 ext. 3030 
dave.stuart@welland.ca 

 

 


